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University High School will be proudly hosting TWO Family 

Information Nights on:  

 

September 6 at 6pm 

& 

September 15 at 6pm 

 

At University High School Auditorium 

420 N Arcadia Ave 

 

 
 

We will be sharing information to families of current 8th graders 
about next steps in the admission process as well as information 

about the school and the Class of 2021 Step-Up Day on September 
27th!!  Current UHS Staff, Administration and students will be on 

hand to present information and answer questions.   
 
 
 

Please contact Ms. Carmen Hernandez, UHS Recruitment 
Coordinator at Carmen.hernandez@tusd1.org for any questions 

that you have!! 
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